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Tuesday, November 3, 2020. 

 
Opportunity Class Placement Test Day 

for entry to Year 5 in 2021 
 

 

 
Dear Parent/Caregiver, 
 
 
Applicants for Year 5 placement in an opportunity class in 2021 are required to take the 
Opportunity Class Placement Test to be held from 9.00am to 11.15am on Wednesday 18th 
November 2020. 
  
Your child ______________________________________ of class ___________ is required to sit the 
assessment for placement consideration. 
  
Candidates from this school will be sitting the test in our school library, supervised by Mr Hughes. 
 
Please read the attached information note for more details about the placement tests. On page 4 
you will also find a link to some sample test papers.   

  
I wish your child the best of luck in sharing their skills and talents on the day. 
 
 
Regards, 
Ms Michelle Hulme 
Principal 

 


